
  

MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF THE
ADMINISTRATION FOR GEODETIC AND REAL PROPERTY
AFFAIRS OF HERZEGOVINA- NERETVA CANTON AND
MUNICIPALITY STOLAC
05.04.2024 22:41  

  

  

Joint meeting of the Federal Geodetic Administration, Administration for Geodetic and Real Property
Affairs of the Herzegovina- Neretva Canton and Municipality Stolac was held in Mostar on April 5, 2024.

During this meeting was discussed on land administration sector projects in Municipality Stolac. Namely,
the Austro-Hungarian survey is still in force in the larger area of Stolac Municipality, and four cadastral
municipalities (Crnići, Aladinići, Pješivac and Prenj) have been harmonized within the Real Estate
Registration project. The Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs has prepared the
legal framework and technical prerequisites for the continuation of the process of public exhibition of data
regarding survey and cadastral classification of land, and this activity is being implemented on the territory
of the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina.

At the meeting, it was also agreed that the Municipality Stolac should also start these activities in order to
establish a real estate cadastre based on the new survey. They also discussed the address register project
and other activities supported by the Federal Geodetic Administration in coordination with the Cantonal
Geodetic Administration, which are of interest to local self-government units.
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